
CRP Landowner Meeting 
Come learn about the General Conservation Reserve 

Program Sign-up that is taking place from December 

9th, 2019—February 28th, 2020. The Farm Service 

Agency and Natural Resources Conservation Service 

will update attendees on changes to the CRP Program, 

options for offering fields for enrollment, how to max-

imize your ranking score and how to establish CRP 

cover. 

When: December 17th at 5pm 

Where: Cafeteria of the Briggsdale School 

     515 Leslie St, Briggsdale, CO 

RSVP To: Gerald Gregory, NRCS.  

       Gerald.gregory@usda.gov or 970-234-2314 

 

Dinner will be provided thanks to the West Greeley 

Conservation District 


